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Reference: FOI.ICB-2425/003 
 
Subject: Dyspepsia Pathways in Primary Care 

I can confirm that the ICB does hold the information requested; please see responses below: 
 

QUESTION RESPONSE 

Your Integrated care board guideline on dyspepsia management 
in primary care 

If you do not have an ICB guideline on this, your old CCG 
guidelines on dyspepsia management in primary care.  

Please refer to the link below; BNSSG Referral Pathways and Joint 
Formulary, for Local Guidelines for Primary Care on Dyspepsia & 
Reflux: 
 
https://remedy.bnssg.icb.nhs.uk/adults/gastroenterology-and-
colorectal-surgery/dyspepsia-and-reflux/ 

 
The information provided in this response is accurate as of 5 April 2024 and has been approved for release by Dr Joanne 
Medhurst, Chief Medical Officer for NHS Bristol, North Somerset and South Gloucestershire ICB. 


